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Dare to Dip- Sunday 1st January 2017

I hope you are all looking forward to taking part in our New Year’s Day Swim at Crawfordsburn Beach. By now you should have received your fundraising pack. Please see below for final event details:


Registration point: Registration will take place from 10.30am on Crawfordsburn Beach- just look out for the Cancer Focus NI branded table. If you haven’t already received your Cancer Focus NI t-shirt you can pick one up when registering. Please bring your medical form with you- there will be spares in case anyone has misplaced it. 

Car parking: Car parking is available in Crawfordsburn Country Park beside the Visitors Centre and near the beach -see map attached.

What to bring: You can dip in a swimming costume, a wetsuit, your Cancer Focus NI t-shirt or even fancy dress- there will be a prize for the best fancy dress outfit! 

Please bring a change of clothes and a towel for after the dip e.g. a hat, gloves, warm socks/boots and windproof layer. We would especially encourage everyone to wear a hat as it will help with preventing heat loss.

After the dip: Every participant will receive a hot tea/coffee and their certificate on the beach after coming out of the sea. There are toilets, changing facilities and a café available in the Visitors Centre.

Sponsorship: Any sponsorship money that you have collected can be brought with you on the day or alternatively you can send it into our office in Eglantine Avenue after the event.

I am looking forward to seeing you all on Sunday 1st January – if you have any difficulties finding the area or are running late please do not hesitate to contact me on Friday on 07585956830. People can sign up on the day if any of your friends or family fancy joining you! If not, they are more than welcome to come down and watch  

Best wishes,


Jillian Wallace
Challenge Events Officer
